Gentet, Matthias

From: Gentet, Matthias

Sent: 18 May 2017 10:45

To: Gentet, Matthias

Subject: FW: Planning alerts — 2016/6383/A & 2017/2800/L - 82 Heath Street

From: Pascal Dubois-Pelerin [mailto_

Sent: 18 May 2017 10:31

To: Gentet, Matthias <Matthias.Gentet@camden.gov.uk>; | KcGcTcEGEzINININIIIIIIIEEE

Subject: Re: Planning alerts — 2016/6383/A & 2017/2800/L - 82 Heath Street

Dear Mr Gentet,

Thank you for the quick reply. The supporting documents are very poorly presented, particularly the DAS, however |
have no objection.

Regards

Pascal Dubois-Pélerin

On Thursday, 18 May 2017, 9:46, "Gentet, Matthias" <Matthias.Gentet@camden.gov.uk> wrote:




